
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 30 JUNE 2008


EX.164/08
REFERENCES FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEES


Shared Services Improvement and Efficiency Reviews – Progress Report (CROS.76/08)

Portfolio
Finance and Performance Management

Subject Matter

Pursuant to the Minute Excerpt EX.104/08 the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee had commented that the camaraderie and sense of purpose between Districts evidenced during their dealings on the Government White Paper appeared to have lessened.  They were concerned for the future if progress towards developing a Cumbria-wide Shared Services Strategy was not made.

The Portfolio Holder for Finance and Performance Management acknowledged that progress could be frustrating but the Council was only able to move forward at the same pace as the partners.  The issue of Shared Services would be given a high priority in the future.  The Leader added that the relationship between the City and the County and other Districts was working well and added that work was being carried out with other Councils on a local basis, which could be expanded in the future.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

The comments of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee be acknowledged and the Committee be informed of the response from the Executive as set out above.

Reasons for Decision

To receive and respond to the comments of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







